Derby Junc jon to Ansonia 115-kV

An AVANGRID Company W Transmission Line Rebuild Project

WHO: United llluminating
WHERE: Ansonia City Hall, Aldermanic n:mBUmqm 2nd Floor, 253 Main Street
WHEN: July 14, 2022 at 7 p.m.

United llluminating (Ul) is proposing to replace its three existing 115 kV lines (Line 1560-3, 1808, 1594) that collectively run a
distance of approximately 4 miles from Derby Junction in the City of Shelton to Ansonia Substation in the City of Ansonia via Indian

. Well substation in the City of Derby.

22-4641

This rebuild will enhance the integrity of the transmission system in your local area while simultaneously addressing reliability concerns.

Ul has scheduled a Public Informational Meeting on July 14 at 7 p.m. in the Ansonia City Hall, Aldermanic Chambers, 2nd Floor,
253 Main Street, Ansonia. The Public is invited to attend to ask questions or comment on the proposed Project. Please join us to
learn more about the Project.

For more information-about the Project, you can also visit the Project website Derby JunctionAnsoniaTransmissioniineRebuild.com.
To contact us directlyyou can email us at info@derbyjunctionansoniatransmissionlinerebuild.com or call 888.848.3697.
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